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January 12, 2023

Supply chain issues follow up

Dear valued Customer, 

As an update to our last letter from December 22, 2022, Littelfuse would like to provide further 
information. 

Littelfuse is resuming the production of the part numbers listed in the Appendix 1, using an alternative, 
qualified material. Littelfuse issued a separate PCN EIC-1114, and there will be no form, fit or function 
changes. 

The remaining part numbers, listed in Appendix 2, may require either minimal specification changes or an 
additional qualification. Littelfuse s teams are working with high priority on the technical details and should 
be able to provide more information latest by the end of January 2023.

Please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative for assistance if you have any further questions 
or concerns.

Kind regards

Krzysztof Olesiejuk
Product Marketing Manager
Integrated Circuits
Littelfuse Europe GmbH
kolesiejuk@littelfuse.com
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Appendix 1

The production of the following part numbers has been resumed. 

CPC1117N
CPC1117NTR
CPC1215G
LCA120L
LCA120LSTR

Appendix 2

The following part numbers may require either minimal specification changes or an additional 
qualification.

CPC1001N CPC1540GS CPC2017N FDA215
CPC1001NTR CPC1540GSTR CPC2017NTR FDA215S
CPC1301G CPC1560GS CPC2030N FDA215STR
CPC1301GR CPC1560GSTR CPC2030NTR FDA217
CPC1301GRTR CPC1563GS CPC2317N FDA217S
CPC1302GS CPC1563GSTR CPC2317NTR FDA217STR
CPC1302GSTR CPC1580PTR CPC5620A LAA148STR
CPC1303G CPC1590P CPC5620ATR LBA110S
CPC1303GR CPC1590PTR CPC5621A LBA110STR
CPC1303GRTR CPC1593G CPC5621ATR LCA182
CPC1335P CPC1593GS CPC5622A LCA182S
CPC1335PTR CPC1593GSTR CPC5622ATR LCA182STR

CPC1966B CPC5623ATR LDA210
CPC1966Y LDA210S
CPC1966YX6 LDA211S
CPC1976Y PBB150P
CPC1976YX6 PD2401X2

PLA140HASTR


